
 

 

 

 

 
TO: Mayor and Members of City Council 

FROM: D. Ritchie Brooks, Community Development Department Director 

DATE: April 24, 2017 

SUBJECT: Ten Year Plan to End Chronic Homelessness—Report 

CC: Mellin L. Parker, Senior Project Supervisor 

 
 

 

 

In May, a report will be presented by Andrea Kurtz, Senior Director, Housing Strategies, 

United Way of Forsyth County, on the status and activities of the Ten Year Plan to End 

Chronic Homelessness. 


